## Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comr

From:
Sent: Wednesday, 5 September 2018 11:27 AM

**To:** Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence

**Prevention Committee** 

**Subject:** Abortion Bill

Categories: Submission

**Dear Committee Secretary** 

I wish to voice my objection to the Abortion Bill which will soon be put before Parliament.

If anyone killed a new born infant, that person would be charged with infanticide or murder.

This legislation will allow full term infants in the womb to be killed. What is the difference?

I want protection for the most vulnerable little humans.

Yours sincerely

**Louise Dutton**